From: Tidal Journeys <tidaljourneys@gmail.com>
Sent: February-14-20 1:13 PM

To: Parks - City of Burnaby <Parks@burnaby.ca>
Subject: Attn: Kathryn Matts — Commission Secretary

Hello Ms Matts,
I would like to request to appear as a delegation before the Commission.
1. The subject I wish to present is a proposal for a small business (Tidal Journeys) to receive a

letter of permission to provide Paddle Canada Certified Kayak courses out of Barnet Marine
Park.

2. John Liiiert

3. tidaljourneys@agmail.com

Thank you for your consideration,
John Lippert





